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31st January 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

A number of parents have asked if they could take their child out of school during the day for appointments 

at the doctors, dentists or opticians. Children should not go to appointments during school time unless it is 

for a hospital appointment. If your child needs to go to a hospital appointment then we will ask you to show 

us the appointment card from the hospital before we can agree to your child’s absence. 

 

Coming to school each day is very important and a way in which you can ensure that your child does well. 

 

Thank you for your help with this matter. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan Moore 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


